3/1/2017 City of Portland Mail - renewal question

Portlan
Maine

fes, Gocgle's good here Jeanie Bourke <jmb@portlandmaine.gov>

renewal question
2 messages

Anderson, Scott <sanderson@verrilldana.com> Tue, Feb 28, 2017 at 3:49 PM
To: Jeanie Bourke <jmb@portlandmaine.gov>

Hi Jeanie,

| just left you a voicemail but thought it might be better to zip you an email. You were kind enough to issue this BP last
year for Verizon Wireless to add some antennas to an existing tower on Warren Ave. We will be close to commencing
construction by the 3/15 6-month anniversary of the permit, but work might not begin until later this Spring. Should we
file a new application or is there a process to extend the permit for another 6 months?

Thanks,

Scott

Scott D. Anderson, Partner
One Portland Square
Portland, ME 04112-0586
Office: (207) 253-4540

Cell: (207) 595-0705

Bio: verrilldana.com/sanderson

Verrill Dana..

This email and any attachment was sent from the law firm Verrill Dana, LLP. It may contain information that is privileged and confidential. If you suspect
that you were not intended to receive it, please delete it and notify us as soon as possible. Thank you.
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Jeanie Bourke <jmb@portlandmaine.gov> Wed, Mar 1, 2017 at 11:05 AM
To: "Anderson, Scott" <sanderson@yverrilldana.com>
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3/1/2017 City of Portland Mail - renewal question
Hi Scott,

Thank you for contacting me about the status of this permit and the delayed commencement of work. This email serves
as confirmation for the allowance of a 6 month extension to the required construction start date of 3/15/17 per the permit
issuance date of 9/15/16. The new date for the commencement of work shall be no later than 9/15/17.

I will file this with the permit documents and permit comments.
Best,
Jeanie

Jeanie Bourke
Code Enforcement Officer/Plan Reviewer

City of Portland

Permitting and Inspections Department
389 Congress St. Rm 315

Portland, ME 04101
jmb@portlandmaine.gov
(207)874-8715
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